Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Headteacher: Mrs S. Walker
Knutsford Road, Gorton, Manchester, M18 7NJ
Telephone – 0161 223 0231 Fax – 0161 223 0367
admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk
www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk



'Where Every Heart is Sacred'

29th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Over the next 3 weeks, all classes will be taking part in fundraising activities to raise money for Caritas. Caritas Diocese of Salford is the official charity of the Diocese. Their vision is that the lives of all people should be free from poverty, disadvantage and discrimination. Their purpose is to help the most vulnerable children, young people and adults in our communities to transform their lives and fulfil their potential. As part of our Caritas teaching, all classes have chosen an activity that they could do in order to raise money for those in need. Below are a list of events that classes are organising.

Nursery and	10 things for 10p	Friday 6 th July
Reception		
Class 1	Dress In football kits and penalty shootout (£1)	Thursday 5 th July
Class 2	Pyjama Party (£1)	Thursday 5 th July
Class 3	Party in the park (£1) Old clothes donations	Friday 6 th July
Class 4	Staff car wash	Thursday 12 th July
Class 5	World cup own clothes (£1 for world cup raffle)	Friday 13 th July
Class 6	Soak the teacher (£1 for 3 goes)	Wednesday 11 th July
Class 7	Penalty shootout	Wednesday 11 th July
Class 8	Superstan ticket sales	Wednesday 18 th July – 5:30

Alongside these activities, there will also be a very special raffle taking place with two very special prizes. The two prizes are Manchester City shirts signed by Raheem Sterling and Fernandinho in presentation boxes along with the authenticity certificate. Tickets for this raffle will be available on the school playground before and after school and from your child's teacher from Wednesday 4th July. Tickets will cost £1 per strip and will be drawn on Friday 20th June.

If you have any questions regarding any of these events, please speak to your child's class teacher.

As always, thank you for your continued support and generosity.

God bless,

S. Walker Headteacher











